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Martinez, Rose

From: Everett Wilson <everett.wilson@polsinelli.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 1, 2025 10:48 AM
To: Martinez, Rose
Subject: Re: 1014 GRANADA BLVD

CAUTION: External Sender. Please do not click on links or open attachments from senders you do not trust. 
 
Thx for your guidance.  Very much appreciated.  
 
Enjoy the rest of the your weekend. 
 
Best, 
 
E. 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On Jun 1, 2025, at 10:46 AM, Martinez, Rose <rmartinez@coralgables.com> wrote: 

  
  EXTERNAL EMAIL    rmartinez@coralgables.com  

 
Mr. Wilson 
  
Thanks for meeting with me outside this morning.  Following you will find a link to 
obtaining the after the fact permit. 
Ok click on this 
link:  https://protect.checkpoint.com/v2/r01/___https://www.coralgables.com/department/d
evelopment-services/services/apply-and-search-
permits___.YzJ1Om5yb2RyaWd1ZXozY29yYWxnYWJsZXNjb206YzpvOmIzNmY0OGU4NGFkOT
U0MThjY2YzMDE1ZmQ2YjQ2YTRkOjc6YjlkMTpkNDAwMmE5M2RkMDM2YzVkOWQxMGZhZGU
wZTkxNzE1MzJmYTJjYmRlNDk5NDFmMDVjYjc1NzkzMjFkNmViMDRhOnA6VDpG 
Then click: on Tree and Swale Permit Guide 
Then click: on the tab that says Tree Pruning Right of Way Trees 
Start the process 
  
Additionally, you may want to reach out to Greenspace reach out to: 
vhernandez@coralgables.com (Victor Hernandez) 
and / or 
sarocha@coralgables.com (Sayleen Arocha)  
  
Mr. Rick Carr is the Urban Forester for the City; his email is: ccarr@coralgables.com. 
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Hope this helps. – I’ll schedule you for the August code board, this should give you 
ample time to acquire the necessary permit. 
  
Best, 
Rosie 
  
  
  

<image001.png> Rose M. Martinez 
Code Enforcement Officer 
Development Services 
427 Biltmore Way, Coral Gables, FL 33134 /  
Office / 305-460-5291  Mobile / 786-562-6291 
www.coralgables.com 
facebook.com/cityofcoralgables 

Public Records: The State of Florida has a broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from State and Local Officials 
regarding State or Local business are public record available to the public upon request.  
  
Confidentiality: The information contained in this transmission may be legally privileged and confidential and is intended only for the use of 
individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, please note that any dissemination, 
distribution, or copying of this communication may be prohibited.  
  
Please Note: Florida has a very broad Public Records Law. Most written 
communications to or from State and Local Officials regarding State or Local business 
are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email 
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.  

 

This electronic mail message contains CONFIDENTIAL information which is (a) ATTORNEY - CLIENT 
PRIVILEGED COMMUNICATION, WORK PRODUCT, PROPRIETARY IN NATURE, OR OTHERWISE PROTECTED 
BY LAW FROM DISCLOSURE, and (b) intended only for the use of the Addressee(s) named herein. If you are not 
an Addressee, or the person responsible for delivering this to an Addressee, you are hereby notified that reading, 
copying, or distributing this message is prohibited. If you have received this electronic mail message in error, 
please reply to the sender and take the steps necessary to delete the message completely from your computer 
system.  


